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Notice Regarding Influences of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

Yonex Co., Ltd. would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake that 

occurred on January 1, 2024, and we sincerely hope for the earliest recovery.  

We would like to inform you of the impact of the earthquake on our company as follows. 

 

 

1. Situation 

(1) Personnel 

There were no casualties among employees of our company. 

(2) Facilities and Production 

Although there was minor damage, such as falling objects, at one of our factories in Nagaoka City, Niigata 

prefecture, there was no severe damage, and factories have been in operation since January 4.  

The Yonex Country Club, a golf course in the same city, has been closed due to a problem with the drainage system. 

We will continue working to resume operations as soon as possible. 

 

2. Impact on Financial Results 

We conclude that the earthquake's impact on our consolidated financial results is minor. We will provide prompt notice 

of any events that may have a material impact on our consolidated financial results. 


